## **Sandra Soto**

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 1:34 PM

To: 'FLA JAK'

**Subject:** RE: FPL Rate Increase

Dear Mr. Kruse,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Sandra Soto Commission Deputy Clerk I Florida Public Service Commission 2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard Tallahassee, FL 32399 (850) 413-6010

----Original Message----

From: FLA JAK [mailto:kruse7114@gmail.com] Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 10:39 AM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: FPL Rate Increase

With the company set to make 1.6Billion in profit for fiscal 2017 without the increase I feel that this is gouging the client. I see no benefit to the consumer for the rate increase especially if the company is not in a financial hardship position. Please DO NOT APRROVE the proposed rate increase request.

The authority should be looking to find less expensive means of powering the plants that create the electricity. More Clean Burning Coal and nuclear Plants are needed to ensure that the grid in Florida remains sound and secure.

Also, the FPL should be looking into ensuring that he Grid can not be hacked by foreign bad actors. China, North Korea, Iran are some of the players that have a vested interest in destroying our power grid, and safe guards need to be in place to thwart those entities.

Sincerely,
J. Andrew Kruse
Florida Resident and FPL customer

iPhone Email